

ST. CHARLES PARISH

General Government Buildings

P.O. BOX 302 • HAHNVILLE, LOUISIAN 70057

(985) 783-5027 FAX: (985) 308-1949

Website: www.stcharlesparish-la.gov

MATTHEW JEWELL PARISH PRESIDENT

BOB MESSERLY FACILITIES MANAGER

April 11, 2024

To:

Mr. Joseph Battaglia III, Battco Construction

From:

Bob Messerly, Director of Buildings

Subject:

St. Charles Parish 1st Floor Courthouse Renovations

Parish Project No. GBCH023

Dear Mr. Battaglia,

The bid opening for the above-mentioned project was held on Tuesday, March 12, 2024, and therefore the forty-fifth (45th) day after the bid opening will be Friday April 26, 2024. As you are aware, the anticipated date of the Council approval is May 6, 2024, and therefore St. Charles Parish is requesting an extension of your bid in the amount of \$1,965,000.00, in accordance with R.S. 38: 2215.A(1) for an additional thirty days or until May 26, 2024.

If this proposed extension is acceptable to you, please indicate by signing below and returning the original of this letter to St. Charles Parish.

Battco Construction: Joesph Battaglia III

St. Charles Parish Matthews

Matthew Jewell